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Committee on                   
 Infrastructure &

Environment

To the deputy chairwoman of the Regional Council Tangiers- 
Tétouan-Al Hoceima and chairwoman of the steering 
committee Medcop Climat Tanger 2016

Place and Date: The Hague, June 30th 2016
Relating: Your invitation for the Regional Council Tangiers-Tétouan-Al Hoceima MedCOP 

Climate Tangiers d.d. 18th and 19th July 2016
Our Reference: 2016Z12795/2016D27878

Dear Mrs Bouzekry,

On behalf of the standing committee on Infrastructure and Environment of the Dutch House of 
Representatives I hereby inform you that your letter dated the 20th of June addressed to the Dutch 
House of Representatives has been duly received. Copies have been distributed to all members of the 
standing committee on Infrastructure and Environment.

During a meeting with the standing committee on of the Dutch House of Representatives on the 29th 
of June, it was decided that none of the members of parliament will attend the MedCOP Climate 
Tangiers.

Yours sincerely,
Head of Office of the standing committee on Infrastructure and Environment,

L. Tijdink


